

Dear families,

Winter break is almost here! From December 23 to January 5, we hope you and your family enjoy time to rest, recharge, and create lasting memories. As we reflect on the first part of the school year, we are incredibly grateful for your support and partnership in helping our learners thrive.

Winter break is a wonderful time to:

- **Read Together**: Explore new books, revisit old favorites, or try reading aloud as a family.
- **Play and Create**: Encourage your child to explore imaginative play, create art, or build something new. These activities foster creativity and problemsolving skills.
- **Talk About Goals**: Celebrate what your child has accomplished this year and talk about what they are excited to learn when school resumes on Monday, January 6.

Attendance Matters:

We encourage families to prioritize attendance. Every day of school is an important opportunity for your child to learn, build relationships with their peers, and grow their skills. If your child is healthy, please ensure they attend school regularly—it makes a big difference! Let's work together to make 2025 a year of growth and success for all of our students.

Staying on a consistent routine, such as regular sleep schedules and daily reading, can make the transition back to school smoother for everyone.

Thank you for being such an important part of our school community. We hope your winter break is filled with special moments, and we look forward to seeing everyone in 2025!

Warm wishes, [Principal's Name]